
Welcome to the 39th Annual Wood Tournament hosted by the Edmonton Ringette Club! 

 

The Edmonton Ringette Club is so pleased to have players, coaches, referees and fans join us 

at Leduc Recreation Centre from Friday November 29th through Sunday December 1st for the 

Wood tournament. We have 24 Youth teams participating from all over Western Canada and 

New Brunswick, traveling to come compete and celebrate this amazing game we all love!  We 

are all thrilled to be hosting 6 teams from the National Ringette League in a league hub 

weekend. 

 

We are pleased to be hosting the tournament at the impressive Leduc Recreation Centre. We 

thank the City of Leduc for supporting us. Leduc Recreation Centre is a premiere facility and we 

are so pleased to be returning there once again. 

 

Who is this tournament named after? 

Reg and Joan Wood were key influencers in developing ringette in the Edmonton area. Through 

tireless volunteering and commitment to the game of ringette they made a lasting impact. 

 

Tournament Values On and Off the Ice 

We would like to emphasize some important values that are very important to the Wood 

Tournament. We are all here to play and watch the game of ringette but also to promote 

teamwork, respect, fair play and safe sport.  

Please ensure that you are demonstrating these values. It is of utmost importance that we, as 

the ringette community, are ‘walking the talk’ and putting our best foot forward. 

 

Electronic Game Sheets 

We will be utilizing electronic game sheets at the tournament.  More information to follow.  If you 

are not familiar with electronic GameSheets, please visit us at the control table at the 

tournament venue for support. 

 

Need some non-ringette distractions? 

Multitask by checking out the in-person auction happening at the tournament. QR codes and 

links are also available.  Check some items off you Christmas list! 

There are also a couple of large shopping complexes in and close to Leduc; including Leduc 

Common, the Premium Outlets at the International Airport and South Edmonton Common. 

There is a 50/50 running during the tournament. You must be in Alberta to participate. 

  

We’d like to give a special thank you to our sponsors for this event: 

City of Leduc  

Kosmos 

Stellar Homes Inc. 

Stellar Commercial Contracting  

Evolution Sports Excellence 

 



If you have tournament related questions please don’t hesitate to contact the Wood tournament 

team at woodtournament@edmontonringetteclub.com 

 

We are really excited for the tournament to begin - see you soon in Leduc! 

 

Melissa Bokenfohr 

President 

Edmonton Ringette Club  


